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General Progress Report: 
The AGF has been progressing with the three charges.  To address the fee 
structure a survey was sent to all MOs to have obtain information about their fee 
structure, membership size and expenses.  International organisations, health 
sector and others were also investigated. There was great variation amongst the 
respondents.  
 
A second survey has been sent to gain understanding from MOs and RIGs re 
IFOMPT member benefits and expectations from membership.  The AGF is going 
to recommend a cost benefit anaylisis be conducted and this will inform that 
process.  Awaiting the results of the survey request before this is officially 
recommended.  
 
A request has been made to the EC and ES regarding expenses to conduct normal 
business.  Await response from the ED and EC. This will be discussed in next 
teleconference which is in first week of May. 
 
Matters that the Group would like to bring to the Attention of the Executive 
Committee: 
A request has been made to the EC and ES regarding expenses to conduct normal 
business.  Await response from the ED and EC. This will be discussed in next 
teleconference which is in first week of May. 
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